April 4, 2018

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL TO: <u>Maureen.Gaidys@vermont.gov</u> cc: <u>Suzanne.Sprague@vermont.gov</u>; <u>Krista.Huling@vermont.gov</u>; <u>Molly.Bachman@Vermont.gov</u>

Re: Vermont School for Girls Application for Independent School Approval

Dear Maureen:

Attached for filing with the Vermont State Board of Education on behalf of the Vermont School for Girls are the following documents:

Vermont Permanency Initiative, Inc., Organizational History, Evolution, and Financial Capacity, with Appendices A-E; and

Statement of Board of Trustees of Vermont Permanency Initiative, Inc., Special Committee.

As directed, we are also submitting these documents to the Agency of Education, Attn: Patricia Pallas Gray.

The attached documents are intended to address the Board's questions to Vermont School for Girls representatives in its meeting of March 21. Could the Board kindly let us know as soon as possible if any further information is being requested, so that we can ensure that all necessary information is submitted prior to the April 18 Board meeting?

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely yours,

Ellen Mercer Fallon efallon@langrock.com

EMF: 719022.1